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Circular No 195/2021  
Dated 29 May 2021  
 
To Members of the Malaysian Bar and pupils in chambers 
 

Submission of Supporting Documents for Pupillage at the Kuala Lumpur High Court 
 
We refer to the announcement made by the Senior Minister (Security) and Defence Minister, 
YB Dato’ Sri Ismail Sabri Yaakob on 22 May 2021, on tighter restrictions of the current 
Movement Control Order (“MCO 3.0”) in Peninsular Malaysia and the Federal Territory of 
Labuan. 
 
Following the said announcement, we have been informed by Timbalan Pendaftar Bahagian  
Rayuan Kuasa-Kuasa Khas, Puan Siti Faraziana binti Zainuddin that pupils who intend to 
submit their supporting documents for pupillage to court for verification are required to 
make an appointment by contacting the court by telephone at 03-6209 4488 / 4476.  
 
Please take care, stay safe always. 
 
Shahareen Begum 
Secretary  
Malaysian Bar 


